Our Ref: BB/apa/gcseresults

July 2024



Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: GCSE Results Day 2024 - Thursday, 22 August 2024

I am pleased to be able to provide some details on how the Year 11 cohort's results will be distributed.

GCSE results will be released on **Thursday**, **22 August** and we are inviting students to come to school and collect their results from the **West Hall** from **9.30am** – **11.30am**.

Once students have collected their results there will be staff available to help advise them on any concerns that they may have. A careers adviser will also be available for those students who feel they need to discuss their next move.

If you know that your child will be unable to collect their results on this day, please email the exams officer at <a href="mailto:exam.office@oldburywells.com">exam.office@oldburywells.com</a> using your child's email address and we will arrange to have them emailed to them. <a href="mailto:Please note the email address must be that of the student.">Please note the email address must be that of the student.</a> We are not allowed to send results to a parent or quardian email address.

We look forward to welcoming students on the day and hope that you all have a wonderful summer break.

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mr B Brown

Assistant Headteacher

Mr T Cowburn Head of Year 11





